
 

Saint Theresa Catholic Church 

Our Lady of Fatima Shrine Restoration 

Project Update: Phase 2 Progress Report 
 

Our team has been hard at work 

putting the finishing touches on the 

new wall surrounding the shrine 

and plantings in the garden areas. 

The children of Our Lady of Fatima 

have been placed in their proper 

place on the second half wall. 

Phase 3 will begin in the late  

Summer, early fall months with 

prepping the land for a beautiful brick paved area surrounding the shine 

with a walkway leading from the  

parking lot.  

The bricks that will surround the shrine and the pathway leading to the 

shrine will be engraved. We offer you the opportunity to be part of this 

historic project by purchasing a brick which can be engraved with three to 

five lines of words with the option of adding a graphic from our order 

form selections.  We have a large number of orders already! Thank you to 

everyone that has placed an order.  

 

Order forms are available in the back of both churches and on our  

website. If paying by check, make payable to St. Theresa Parish. You can 

mail in your order form, drop off at the parish office by the mail slot at 

the front door or you may place it in the collection basket at any Mass. If 

you choose to order online, you can scan the QR code on the order form 

or visit our website and follow the link to our order page.  

 

A huge thank you to our small dedicated crew and to those that have  

donated funds to get us this far!!  If you would like to be part of the  

restoration team, please call Janet Martel at (508) 954-4871.  

 

If you would like to donate funds for this project, please make a notation 

on your donation that it is for the Memorial Restoration Project.   


